

## Beehive's Communication Path

Beehive believes open communication and feedback is healthy. The diagram below demonstrates the best communication path for you to follow.



- Website
- Parent Handbook
- Beeliner
- School Stream

We are here to help!

## **Principal**

If further discussion is required, or if appropriate, considered more appointment can be made with the Principal through the office.

### Board

We suggest communication to the Board be put writing email: board@beehive.wa.edu.au.

### Child's Teacher

Your child's teacher is the one who knows your child best within the School and will be able to address any concerns you might have regarding your child's progress and developmental needs.

Please avoid informal discussion at the door at drop off and pickup. Please contact the office staff to schedule a suitable meeting time.

# Deputy Principal/Principal

If further discussion is needed, an appointment can be made with the Deputy Principal or Principal via the office.

# Board

The Principal has the final say on educational matters. However, if you wish to discuss further, please put your concerns in writing to the Board via email: board@beehive.wa.edu.au.